
From: 
Sent: 

Jones, Michael L (Pwr Gen 
6/1/2011 10:47:47 PM 

To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Jones, Michael L (Pwr Gen) 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MLJ2); 'Clanon, Paul' 
(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Fitch, Julie A.' (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Kahlon, 
Raminder' (raminder.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Bear River Canal Update 6/2/11 

Rami, Julie, Paul, 
Status as of 6/2/2011: 
Canal Restoration: 
The Canal repairs are complete and awaiting FERC approval to place it in operation. 
We anticipate FERC approval as early as Thursday Morning, if so, we will remove the temporary bypass and 
restore full canal flow by late Friday, well in advance of the June 15 target date. 

PCWA Pumping: 
PCWA currently pumping from the two pump stations into the South Canal based on their demand. Pumping will 
be eliminated upon restoration of full canal flow. 

PG&E Water Delivery: 
Fligh lift pumping was suspended after temporary bypass was placed in operation. 
Water truck deliveries will be continued if requested by PCWA and Placer County RCD. A total of 3,728,000 
gallons were delivered from this effort to date. Water deliveries will be eliminated upon restoration of full canal 
flow. 

Michael L. Jones 
Power Generation 
Office: 415-973-0629 
Cell: 415-264-2120 

SB GT&S 0380142 
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